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  The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes Arthur Conan
Doyle,2016-11-01 In general the stories in The
Adventures of Sherlock Holmes identify, and try to
correct, social injustices. Holmes is portrayed as
offering a new, fairer sense of justice. The
stories were well received, and boosted the
subscriptions figures of The Strand Magazine,
prompting Doyle to be able to demand more money
for his next set of stories. The first story, A
Scandal in Bohemia, includes the character of
Irene Adler, who, despite being featured only
within this one story by Doyle, is a prominent
character in modern Sherlock Holmes adaptations,
generally as a love interest for Holmes. Doyle
included four of the twelve stories from this
collection in his twelve favourite Sherlock Holmes
stories, picking The Adventure of the Speckled
Band as his overall favourite.
  Sherlock Holmes: The Return of Sherlock Holmes
(Sherlock Complete Set 6) Arthur Conan
Doyle,2011-08-04 The greatest detective of them
all is back... ''Holmes!' I cried. 'Is it really
you? Can it indeed be that you are alive? Is it
possible that you succeeded in climbing out of
that awful abyss?'. The Great Sherlock Holmes is
back from the dead and devoting his life once more
to examining the criminal complexities of the
capital. But his old enemies are watching his
every move. Watching, waiting, plotting...
  The Return of Sherlock Holmes Arthur Conan
Doyle,2018-10-03 The Return of Sherlock Holmes -
Sherlock Holmes 6 (+Biography and Bibliography)
(Matte Cover Finish): The Return of Sherlock
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Holmes is a collection of 13 Sherlock Holmes
stories, originally published in 1903-1904, by
Arthur Conan Doyle. The book was first published
on March 7, 1905 by Georges Newnes, Ltd and in a
Colonial edition by Longmans. 30,000 copies were
made of the initial print run. The US edition by
McClure, Phillips & Co. added another 28,000 to
the run. This was the first Holmes collection
since 1893, when Holmes had died in The Adventure
of the Final Problem. Having published The Hound
of the Baskervilles in 1901
  The Return of Sherlock Holmes Arthur Conan
Doyle, Sir,2017-12-26 The Return of Sherlock
Holmes is a collection of 13 Sherlock Holmes
stories, originally published in 1903-1904, by
Arthur Conan Doyle.The book was first published on
March 7, 1905 by Georges Newnes, Ltd and in a
Colonial edition by Longmans. 30,000 copies were
made of the initial print run. The US edition by
McClure, Phillips & Co. added another 28,000 to
the run.This was the first Holmes collection since
1893, when Holmes had died in The Adventure of the
Final Problem. Having published The Hound of the
Baskervilles in 1901-1902 (although setting it
before Holmes' death) Doyle came under intense
pressure to revive his famous character.
  The Redacted Sherlock Holmes - Volume 6 Orlando
Pearson,2020-07-13 Orlando Pearson presents five
more scandalously entertaining stories in his
well-known Redacted Sherlock Holmes series - A
Perilous Engagement: Mycroft Holmes and a
Whitehall whitewash; - Death at Tennis: The hunt
for the lady who fled the ball; - An Encirclement
Thwarted: Espionage work at the outbreak of World
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War I; - The Sorceress and the Sea-Lord: A
financial scandal and a familiar discovery; and -
De Profundis: Holmes and Watson at the worst place
on earth in 1945 Pearson mixes the Great Baker
Street detective with history both familiar and
unfamiliar to deliver his customary heady brew of
Holmesiana.
  The Return of Sherlock Holmes Arthur Conan
Doyle,2020-12-24 The Return of Sherlock Holmes is
a collection of 13 Sherlock Holmes stories,
originally published in 1903-1904, by Arthur Conan
Doyle.The book was first published on March 7,
1905 by Georges Newnes, Ltd and in a Colonial
edition by Longmans. 30,000 copies were made of
the initial print run. The US edition by McClure,
Phillips & Co. added another 28,000 to the
run.This was the first Holmes collection since
1893, when Holmes had died in The Adventure of the
Final Problem. Having published The Hound of the
Baskervilles in 1901-1902 (although setting it
before Holmes' death) Doyle came under intense
pressure to revive his famous character.
  The Adventure of the Six Napoleons Arthur Conan
Doyle,2024-01-23 »The Adventure of the Six
Napoleons« is a short story by Arthur Conan Doyle,
about the brilliant Victorian detective Sherlock
Holmes. It was first published in 1904. SIR ARTHUR
CONAN DOYLE [1859-1930], was a Scottish physician
and author, best known for his stories about the
groundbreaking master detective Sherlock Holmes.
Doyle wrote a total of 56 short stories and four
novels about Sherlock Holmes and his constant
companion Dr. Watson.
  Knife Edge Andrew Lane,2015-12-08 Teen Sherlock
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battles a monstrous adversary on a mission to
Ireland with his brilliant brother, Mycroft. Young
Sherlock is thrown into a tangled web involving a
spiritualist whose powers have attracted the
attention of governments around the world. At the
castle where the medium is demonstrating his gift,
Sherlock finds a household in turmoil. Servants
and some of the guests are frightened but who--or
what?--has terrified them so much that nobody will
speak out? Young Sherlock must bring all his
powers of deduction to bear in unraveling his
greatest mystery yet. Sherlock Holmes: Think you
know him? Think again.
  Sherlock 6 Stephen Gaspar,2021-05-20 Six new
Sherlock Holmes adventures by Stephen Gaspar. Here
are six Sherlock Holmes short stories in the
canonical tradition taken from the original
stories themselves. Now you can finally learn the
story about:- The Atkinson Brothers of Trincomalee
- The Mortal Terror of Old Abrahams - Colonel
Walburton's Madness - The Grice Pattersons in the
Island of Uffa- The Bishopgate Jewel Case... and
more! There are multiple bonuses including a Dr.
Watson solo adventure! Here in Sherlock 6 are
tales of greed, love, madness and murder from the
author who brought you; The Canadian Adventures of
Sherlock Holmes and Cold-Hearted Murder, A
Sherlock Holmes Mystery. As with all his books,
Stephen Gaspar has gone to great lengths to
preserve the integrity of the characters and
settings in Sherlock 6. Look for all the titles by
Stephen Gaspar.
  Pocket Edition the Adventures of Sherlock Holmes
Arthur Conan Doyle,2018-05-12 This Super Small



6

edition of The Adventures of Sherlock Holmes could
fit perfectly in your pocket. Features: Complete
Project Gutenberg text 4 x 6 Format 8point type
size Alice's Adventures in Wonderland is an 1865
novel written by English author Charles Lutwidge
Dodgson under the pseudonym Lewis Carroll. It
tells of a girl named Alice falling through a
rabbit hole into a fantasy world populated by
peculiar, anthropomorphic creatures. From
Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. This book has
come into existence thanks to the help of Project
Gutenberg volunteers (https://www.gutenberg.org)
who have digitized and proofread its textual
content. The book is a hard copy version of the
same text that can be found free in a digital
version at
http://www.gutenberg.org/files/1661/1661-h/1661-h.
htm. It has been created for those readers who
prefer to read the book on paper. Since it is made
of atoms and not bits, it has an associated cost.
We pay a royalty fee of 20% of the gross profits
derived from book sales directly to the Project
Gutenberg Literary Archive Foundation, with the
aim of enabling them to buy and digitize more
books, maintain their online presence, and improve
Project Gutenberg programs and offers. At EK
Publishing, we craft our books using the DocBook
markup language.
  The Case of the Gypsy Goodbye Nancy
Springer,2011 The ... final mystery for Enola and
Sherlock--P. [4] of cover.
  The Adventure of the Devil's Foot Sir Arthur
Conan Doyle,2011-02-01 Holmes' much-needed spa
vacation in Cornwall is cut short when a bizarre
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case crops up, prompting the famed detective and
his assistant Watson to get involved. Although the
strange tragedy that befalls a local family is
initially blamed upon the Devil himself, Holmes'
clever sleuthing proves that the true perpetrator
was all too human.
  Sherlock Holmes: 6 Volume Set Doyle,2013-09-26
  Enola Holmes: The Case of the Bizarre Bouquets
Nancy Springer,2008-01-31 Don't miss Enola Holmes:
The Case of the Missing Marquess! Now a Netflix
original movie starring Millie Bobby Brown, Henry
Cavill, and Helena Bonham Carter! Enola Holmes--
younger sister to Sherlock Holmes--is back on
another case! (Cover may vary) Everyone knows Dr.
Watson is Sherlock Holmes's right-hand man, so
when he goes missing, it's a shock. Even Sherlock
hasn't the slightest clue as to where he could be.
Enola is intrigued but wary; she's still hiding
from her older brothers, and getting involved
could prove to be disastrous. But Enola can't help
but investigate, especially when she learns that a
bizarre bouquet--with flowers all symbolizing
death--has been delivered to the Watson residence.
Enola knows she must act quickly, but can she find
Dr. Watson in time? Praise for Enola Holmes: The
Case of the Missing Marquess: An Edgar Award
Nominee! Empowered, capable, and smart . . .
[with] an impactful message that you can do
anything if you set your mind to it.--Millie Bobby
Brown, Stranger Things * Enola shows herself to be
an intelligent, rational, resourceful, and brave
protagonist. Readers will look forward to hearing
this heroine's unique voice again. --Publishers
Weekly, starred review * This is a terrific
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package. Springer not only provides two fine
mysteries, breathtaking adventure, and key-eyed
description, but she also offers a worthy heroine.
--Booklist, starred review
  The Justice Master Arthur Hall,2021-05-15
Inspector Lestrade brings Sherlock Holmes and
Doctor Watson an account of six murders. The only
fact common to them all is that the victims had
all served terms of imprisonment for serious
crimes. It appears that someone believes that they
should have suffered execution, and has set out to
take the law into his own hands. A note is found,
signed 'The Justice Master', warning that he will
not be deterred from his purpose, nor does he
spare anyone who gets in his way. The inspector is
angry with his superiors because he feels that
their efforts to apprehend this man have been
insufficient, hence his consultation with The
Great Detective. The murders continue and Holmes,
with the occasional interference of an Old Bailey
solicitor, Mr David Grantly-Knight, resolves to
bring the killer to justice. The Justice Master
proves to be as elusive as he is merciless, and
narrowly escapes a trap set by Holmes and
Lestrade. Then comes an encounter near Plantain
Castle.
  Enola Holmes: The Case of the Peculiar Pink Fan
Nancy Springer,2008-09-18 Don't miss Enola Holmes:
The Case of the Missing Marquess! Now a Netflix
original movie starring Millie Bobby Brown, Henry
Cavill, and Helena Bonham Carter! Enola Holmes--
younger sister to Sherlock Holmes--is back on
another case! (Cover may vary) Enola is thrown
into a tailspin when she receives a desperate
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message from her old friend, Lady Cecily. Enola
knows she must help her friend before it's too
late - but she doesn't know how! This complicated
case has Enola hunting down clues all over London
until she finally discovers the awful truth: Lady
Cecily is being held prisoner! Enola must risk her
own freedom and join forces with her brother, the
famed Sherlock Holmes, to free Cecily. Can Enola
trust her brother, and can they save Cecily in
time? Praise for Enola Holmes: The Case of the
Missing Marquess: An Edgar Award Nominee!
Empowered, capable, and smart . . . [with] an
impactful message that you can do anything if you
set your mind to it.--Millie Bobby Brown, Stranger
Things * Enola shows herself to be an intelligent,
rational, resourceful, and brave protagonist.
Readers will look forward to hearing this
heroine's unique voice again. --Publishers Weekly,
starred review * This is a terrific package.
Springer not only provides two fine mysteries,
breathtaking adventure, and key-eyed description,
but she also offers a worthy heroine. --Booklist,
starred review
  Mysteries of Sherlock Holmes Sir Arthur Conan
Doyle,2011-08-31 What is the secret of a goose
that swallowed a priceless blue gem? How is a
woman killed when she is alone in a locked room?
Why does a mysterious club only include people
with red hair? These puzzles are all solved by the
greatest detective the world has ever known in
Mysteries of Sherlock Holmes. Adapted from three
of Sir Arthur Conan Doyle's classic tales of
suspense ( The Adventure of the Blue Carbuncle,
The Adventure of the Speckled Band, and The Red
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Headed League) these thrilling mysteries are made
accessible to young readers in this fabulous easy
to read edition.
  Great Detective Sherlock Holmes Volume 4 Sir
Arthur Conan Doyle,2018-04-01 Detective Gorilla
Riller received a letter from an old friend,
Ferguson, seeking his help. However, the incident
revolves around a rumored vampire, possibly
related to Count Dracula himself. Gorilla Riller
enlists the aid of a skeptical Sherlock Holmes to
discover why Ferguson's baby has a neck wound. Is
the cause supernatural, and what can Sherlock
Holmes do about it?
  Enola Holmes 6: The Case of the Disappearing
Duchess Nancy Springer,2021-11 Enola Holmes always
has an eye for mystery-solving. Still on the run
from her brothers, Enola continues her
investigative work in the busy streets of London,
disguised under a new alias, and is now searching
for the missing Lady Blanchefleur del Campo.
  The Case-Book of Sherlock Holmes Arthur Conan
Doyle,2023-12-14 This carefully crafted ebook: The
Case-Book of Sherlock Holmes is formatted for your
eReader with a functional and detailed table of
contents. Sherlock Holmes is a consulting
detective known for his proficiency with
observation, forensic science, and logical
reasoning that borders on the fantastic, which he
employs when investigating cases for a wide
variety of clients, including Scotland Yard. The
Case-Book of Sherlock Holmes is the final set of
twelve detective stories: The Illustrious Client
The Blanched Soldier The Mazarin Stone The Three
Gables The Sussex Vampire The Three Garridebs The
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Problem of Thor Bridge The Creeping Man The Lion's
Mane The Veiled Lodger Shoscombe Old Place The
Retired Colourman

Thank you extremely much for downloading Sherlock
Holmes 6 Free.Most likely you have knowledge that,
people have look numerous time for their favorite
books past this Sherlock Holmes 6 Free, but end
going on in harmful downloads.

Rather than enjoying a good ebook behind a cup of
coffee in the afternoon, then again they juggled
later than some harmful virus inside their
computer. Sherlock Holmes 6 Free is friendly in
our digital library an online access to it is set
as public hence you can download it instantly. Our
digital library saves in merged countries,
allowing you to get the most less latency times to
download any of our books once this one. Merely
said, the Sherlock Holmes 6 Free is universally
compatible next any devices to read.
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